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Date: March 10, 2023 
   
To: School Based Health Services (SBHS) providers 

Targeted Case Management (TCM) programs 
Behavioral health providers 
Home health agencies 

 
From: Donny Jardine, Transformation Programs manager  

Nathan Roberts, Traditional Programs manager 
Medicaid Programs 

 
Subject: Fee-for-service reprocessing for certain Home and Community-Based Services (HCBS) claims 

starting March 3, 2023 

Starting this month, the Oregon Health Authority (OHA) is reprocessing certain Medicaid claims with 
paid dates from April 1, 2021, through March 31. 2022, according to the following schedule: 

Reprocessing Month(s) For Claim Paid Dates: 
March 2023 April 1 through June 30, 2021. 
April-June 2023 July 1 through September 30, 2021. 
July-September 2023 October 1 through December 31, 2021. 
October-December 2023 January 1 through March 31, 2022. 

For claims where this activity causes OHA to pay less than the original paid amount, OHA is paying the 
difference between the original and reprocessed claims. 

For SBHS and TCM claims, this activity will cause OHA to return money to their local match account. 

Why is this happening?  
This will allow OHA to receive increased federal match for HCBS claims as authorized in the American 
Rescue Plan and ensure that providers do not lose money during this process. The increased federal match 
means the reprocessed SBHS and TCM claims will require less local match. 

What should you do? 
Please review your remittance advices for this activity. If you think OHA has made a mistake in providing 
additional payment or returning local match funds for these claims, please let us know. 

Questions? 
 About fee-for-service reimbursement: Please contact Provider Services (800-336-6016). 
 For SBHS claims: Please email Linda Williams, SBHS policy analyst.   
 For TCM claims: Please email Jason Daniels, TCM policy analyst. 

Thank you for your continued support of the Oregon Health Plan and the services you provide to our 
members. 
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